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}) AMERICAN NUCLEAR SOCIETYi', ,. ' 555 North Kensington Avenue. LaCarange Park. Illinois 60525 USAs
.,

Telephone: 1312) 352 6611 Teles: 251635

August 3, 1982 P -
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(: arn to Ei, C23-SS
Dr. Michael J. Bell, Chief L-. ,

'

High-Leve] Waste Licensing Management Branch ~

Division of Waste Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Dr. Bell:

In response to your letter of July 23, 1982, I am submitting the names
of two ANS representatives who wish to be kept informed of futurc
briefings regarding proposed rule on high-level radioactive waste in
geologic repositories. These two individuals are:

Mr. Octave J. Du Temple
Executive Director
American Nuclear Society
555 North Kensington Avenue
La Grange Park, IL 60525

Mr. James R. Heelan
Society Services Director
American Nuclear Society
555 North Kensington Avenue
La Grange Park, IL 60525

The ANS, as a scientific and educational society encompassing specialists
in all areas of nuclear energy, greatly talcLes the opportunity to partici-
pate in briefings of this sort.

| Thank you.
l

Sincerely,

.

<1 ..

Randall S. Bilof
Assistant Executive Secretary
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